FCO/MOD PRESS RELEASE - 13 JUNE 1982

Argentine sources have reported that two civilians were killed
and four injured during the course of recent hostilities around
Port Stanley. We cannot be certain about these reports but

sadly there is some evidence that they are true.
We have agreed to the International Committee of the Red Cross
proposal for a safe area in Port Stanley for civilians, and

would like to see it implemented immediately.

We believe that there are some 600 civilians in Port Stanley.




